
  

                 Headteacher:  Miss L Sellars 
          Penygarn Community Primary School 

Penygarn Road 
PONTYPOOL 
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Telephone:  01495 742090  
 Fax:  01495 742215   
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21st March 2019 
                 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The Friends of Penygarn (PTA) are holding a Foundation Phase Easter 

Bonnet Parade on Wednesday 10th April 2019 at 2.00 pm.  Children will be 

judged for their creative Easter Bonnets and Baskets.   

 

Due to several children in school having 

significant egg allergies we ask that NO real 

eggs or egg shells are used on the bonnets 

or baskets.  The use of real eggs or 

eggshells could cause serious harm to these 

pupils if they were to come in to contact 

with them. 

 

Parents are welcome to join us in the hall. 

 

We look forward to seeing all your fabulous Easter creations. 

 

Many thanks for your support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

          
 

R Hewer        L Sellars 

Chairman        Headteacher 

PTA Friends of Penygarn  
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